
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

There have been many requests from Chitrāpur Sāraswat-s residing overseas for 

an online class for children between the ages of 12 to 15 years, to inculcate 

cultural and spiritual values and establish a connection with Shrī Chitrāpur Mat͟h 

and our Guruparamparā.  

 

With the Kind Consent and Blessings of H.H. Shrīmat Sadyojāt Shaṅkarāshram 

Swāmījī, a new online class, "Preraṇā Varga", for eligible children in India and 

abroad, under the aegis of Shrī Chitrāpur Mat͟h, has been planned to commence 

soon. 

 

Smt. Rañjanā S. Hosaṅgaḍī will be the Chief Coordinator for the Preraṇā Varga.  

 

Interested parents may contact - Email - preranavarga@chitrapurmath.net.in   

 

Note - Eligible children from Prārthanā Varga will also be shifted to the Preraṇā 

Varga on recommendation of teachers. 

 

In Sevā,  

Praveeṇ Kaḍlē 

President, Standing Committee, Shrī Chitrāpur Mat͟h 
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